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28th February 2025 

Dear Parent & Carer, 

Year 3 & 4 Animal Experience – Friday 4th April 2025 

We are arranging an exciting animal themed day of learning, which links to our science unit of 

work, and we are keen to invite an animal expert as part of our broadening horizons mission. 

We are lucky to have a great working relationship with Frazoo and they have kindly offered us a 

reduced rate for their education package. We have booked small workshops for class groups to 

experience hands on activities and opportunities with rare creatures as well as a whole unit 

assembly at the end of the day. Excitingly, the date coincides with our planned Curriculum Open 

Afternoon, so parents of Year’s 3 and 4 are also invited to join us for our assembly fun. 

Frazoo will teach us about food chains and prey/predators, adaptation and camouflage, skeletons 

and muscles, habitats, climate zones and classification through their multitude of interesting 

creatures and hands on activities. 

The workshops will take place at School on Friday 4th April 2025 and all our Year 3 and Year 4 

children will take part. Parents, who are able to join us for our final assembly, can meet us in the 

hall from 2.15pm. 

We have opted for an internal activity to try and keep costs to a minimum while still offering a 

bespoke and exciting curriculum to our children. Therefore, we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £2.25 to cover the cost of inviting Frazoo to share their expertise and knowledge. If 

we do not collect sufficient voluntary contributions, the Animal Experience may have to be 

cancelled. Payments can be made via the MCAS app by Friday 14th March. 

What an incredible opportunity for our children! 

Best wishes 

Miss Wakeham, Ms Seabrook and Miss Griffiths 

 

 

 

 


